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November 6, 2018 

VIA EMAIL – PUC.FilingCenter@state.or.us 

Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
Administrative Hearings Division 
PO Box 1088 
Salem, OR 97308-1088 

Re: OPUC Docket No. 618:  Implementing Requirements of HB 4155, 
Oregon Laws 2018, Chapter 88 

Dear Commissioners: 

The Oregon Cable Telecommunications Association (“OCTA”) appreciates this 
opportunity to comment on the proposed rules in the above referenced docket.  As stated at the 
rulemaking hearing in this docket, OCTA generally concurs with the comments filed in this 
docket by CTIA – The Wireless Association, especially with respect to preemption.   

Sincerely, 

Davis Wright Tremaine LLP 

Mark P. Trinchero 

MPT/jan 

cc: ALJ Kirkpatrick, via email -- traci.kirkpatrick@state.or.us  


